
 Meeting of heads in Petofi Sandor School,  
Cristuru Secuiesc, Romania 

7-12 April 2011 

 

In the course of the 
Comenius Program the 
representatives of our 
two partner schools 
namely the Weores 
Sandor Primary and Art 
School in Gyömrő and 
the Giuseppe Mazzini 
School in Lanciano have 
visited our school from 7 

to 12 April 2011. The main object of the meeting was to prepare 
for the second project meeting held in Italy.  

At the reception on Friday Simó Ildikó head of our school has 
emphasized the importance of the Comenius project and the 
partner relations it offers. Rafai Emil mayor of our town has also 
greeted our Italian and Hungarian partners. 

Our guests had a chance to meet our teaching staff as well and 
managed to exchange professional experiences in spite of the 
initial language difficulties. They had a view of our school by 
visiting our classrooms, cabinets and the sports hall. 

During the workshop the leaders of the Comenius teams discussed 
about the detailed program and administrative issues related to the 
Italian project meeting. They also talked about the procedures and 
expenses of the project products. At the same time we presented 
the activities organized by the Comenius team of our school.  

At the weekend we went on a trip together with our partners 
touring those places which are going to be visited by the students 
of the three partner schools next year in the course of the project 



meeting in Cristuru Secuiesc. This was the first visit in 
Transylvania for Alessandro Mariotti head of the school in 
Lanciano who has been delighted by the places we visited together. 

 

Nagy Zsófia,  
deputy head master 


